Board Report 7/11/2022

We got the preschool almost ready, the plumbing is all done, toilets in and appliances hooked up. We
installed motion lights at the back entrance’s and dusk to dawn lights out front.

We moved the two short basketball hoops from the east side of the elementary to the west side, and
two of the tall hoops from the west to the east side. The PTO requested this move and will cover the
cost.

It is the season for HVAC filter changes in each building.
The guys started on the gym floor 7/1/2022 the plan is to have it repainted and finished this month.

We are still waiting on the windows for the preschool and the elementary, they are on order, just a hard
commodity to get right now.

Any questions.

Dan Aberasturi

Maintenance/Transportation Supervisor



